Dear Visitors @) e

Advocating Excellence
in Practice and Care

If you are exhibiting ANY of the following symptoms:

Fever and/or chills Muscle aches and pain

Cough or barking cough (croup) Extreme tiredness, general feeling of
Shortness of breath being unwell, lack of energy

Sore throat Pink eye (for adults)

Difficulty swallowing Stomach pain (for adults)

Decrease or loss of smell or taste Falling down often (for older adults)
Runny or stuffy/congested nose Decreased or lack of appetite (for young
Headache children)

Nausea/vomiting, diarrhea
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OR if you answer YES to ANY of the following questions:

Has a doctor, health care provider, or public health unit told you that you should
currently be isolating (staying at home)?

Have you been identified as a “close contact” of someone who currently has COVID-19 in
the last 14 days?

Have you received a COVID Alert exposure notification on your cell phone in the last 14
days (and have not been tested or waiting for your result)?

Have you or anyone you live with traveled outside of Canada in the last 14 days? (Not
applicable if you or anyone you live with are exempted from federal quarantine as per
the Quarantine Act)

Is anyone you live with currently experiencing any new COVID-19 symptoms and/or
waiting for test results after experiencing symptoms?

Please DO NOT come into the pharmacy. Contact either your health care
provider or Telehealth Ontario (1-866-797-0000) to get advice or an
assessment, including if you need a COVID-19 test. Please call the pharmacy at
the number below with any questions/concerns or to arrange fordelivery/pick-up
of your medication(s).

Contact Information:

Thank you for your help in keeping our community healthy!
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